
This chapter is  devoted to the  aspects of quantum control and
coordination involving the intentional action of the magnetic body 
and
classical em and possibly $Z^0$ fields (as suggested by large parity
breaking effects in living matter). The previous chapters are warmly
recommended in order to get an overall view about basic philosophy 
and
ideas. The general  understanding of the  dynamics of K\"ahler 
action
provides a considerable light to how topologically quantized induced
K\"ahler field defines templates for bio-structures and for their
self-organized dynamics with self-organization understood in 4-D 
sense
selecting 4-D time evolution patterns. Time mirror mechanism is the 
most
convincing mechanism for realizing intentional action discovered 
hitherto.
Also the possible role of classical $Z^0$ force in condensed matter 
and
bio-chemistry is discussed.

In the original version of the chapter I did not yet know anything 
about
zero energy ontology (ZEO),  the hierarcy of Planck constants 
defining dark
matter hierachy nor the notion of magnetic body carrying dark 
matter. ZEO
provides justification and precise definition what negative energy 
signals
propagating into past are.  The notion of magnetic body containing
macroscopic quantum phases responsible for bio-control, and the fact 
that
dark matter would reside at magnetic flux tubes, motivate the 
hypothesis
that living matter is actually dark matter with the large value of 
Planck
constant determining the characteristic time and length scales of 
the
conscious system.


